	Member Memo  

	 
Subject: NOTICE: Johnson Travel Rebrand: Monday, June 30th
 
As you’re aware, effective July 1, 2025, Johnson Insurance Travel operations will come together with belairdirect and rebrand as belairdirect travel insurance, respectively.
 
This marks an exciting new chapter for all of us. With belairdirect, you can expect the same level of service they know and trust.
 
To further support their system integration to belairdirect, their Travel department will be closed from Saturday, June 28 at 5:00 p.m. EST to Wednesday July 2 at 6:30 a.m. EST for planned system upgrades.
 
All services will resume on Wednesday, July 2. Thank you for your understanding.



 
 
 
